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Newsletter of the Global Network: “Child Support Worldwide” 

Dear network members and child support experts 

all over the world, 
 

 

A draft agenda of the Hong Kong 9-11 November 2015 Conference on the 

“Recovery of Child Support and Family Maintenance in Asia-Pacific and 

Worldwide: National and Regional Systems and the Hague 2007 Convention 

and Protocol” is online! 

 

The three-day conference, jointly sponsored by the Hague Conference and 

the Department of Justice of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region of 

the People’s Republic of China, in collaboration with a number of other 

partners, will feature outstanding speakers from all over the world and 

exciting presentations and workshops dealing the following topics: 

 

• Implementation and operation of the Convention of 23 November 

2007 on the International Recovery of Child Support and Other Forms 

of Family Maintenance and its Protocol on Applicable Law 

• Modern families, migration, demography and maintenance law 

• Reports on child maintenance law, the establishment of child support 

decisions and their cross-border enforcement in Asia-Pacific countries 

and worldwide 

• Maintenance systems and calculation of maintenance 

• Child maintenance, human rights and social policy 

• Mediation and early intervention in child support cases 

• The Worldwide Network on child support 

• The iSupport Project 

 

To view the preliminary conference agenda please click here.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you in Hong Kong in November. 

 

  
 
 
 
 

 

In case you are not the original addressee and/or this newsletter has been forwarded to you: Please send a 

message to childsupport@dijuf.de if you wish to receive our future newsletters. If you don’t wish any further 

http://childsupport-worldwide.org/whats-new.html
mailto:childsupport@dijuf.de


 
 

information, please click here: nomail@dijuf.de.   

The German Institute for Youth Human Services and Family Law assumes responsibility for the contents available on 

www.heidelberg-conference2013.de. Despite careful control, we do not assume any liability for the contents of 

external links. The operators are solely responsible for contents of linked pages. 

For more information please visit our website at www.heidelberg-conference2013.de or contact Nerea González 

Méndez de Vigo at nerea.gonzalez@dijuf.de / +49 6221 9818-45.  
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